Minutes, Deans and Chairs Meeting
Nov. 16, 2020, via Zoom

Diane McFarlin called the meeting to order at 2:01 p.m.

COVID-19 Update
e McFarlin said it is reported at UF that cases have leveled off.
e She mentioned that Mike Lauzardo is positive about vaccines and expects that by end of December, the
first Americans should be getting the vaccine.

Spring Semester
e McFarlin said that faculty are receiving notification of the results of their ADA requests. Reynolds
mentioned that due to the large number of requests, some answers are still pending.

Employee Training
e Kiousis discussed the recent Presidential executive order and how it relates to UF’s employee training.
e McFarlin mentioned that UF leadership feels UF’s current training is well within the lines of what is
allowed.

Open Discussion
e None

McFarlin thanked the Deans and Chairs and closed the meeting.

Attendees: Diane McFarlin, Robyn Goodman, Randy Bennett, James Babanikos, Dave Ostroff, Keisha Reynolds,
Margaret Gaylord, Tom Kelleher, Ted Spiker, Randy Wright, Laurent Burman, Jeff Pole

Meeting Adjourned at 2:16 p.m.
Respectfully submitted by Sarah Fitzpatrick



